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Hi dear members and guests! 

Thank you all you cowgirls, cowboys and farmers 

for dressing up for our yearly Country Festival. It 

looked spectacular with all these boots, jeans, 

checked shirts and cowboy hats.  

The atmosphere has been great and the 

dancefloor was sometimes overflowing with 

enthusiastic dancers, swinging their imaginary 

lassos and stomping their booted feet to the beat 

of the wonderful Sandfire Band! 

Our next luncheon will have a total different 

mood as we will celebrate Valentine’s Day.  

Wear the colour of LOVE if you can please (I am 

sure you will find something in your wardrobe) and turn our club into a 

sea of RED! 

 
See you this Sunday,  

the 16th February 2020 at our 

VALENTINE RETURNS LUNCHEON 
with the  

Schneider Musikanten 
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   That’s what we will serve  

for lunch at our Valentine Returns 

Luncheon on the 16/02/2020 
Meals for members $13 and for guests $15   

Bar opens at 11.00am - meals from 12 noon 

 
 

1. As always our fantastic Schnitzel  

       (pork or chicken available) with salads 
                                                          or 

2. Rouladen with Serviette Knödeln 

       (dumplings) and red cabbage 
   or 

3.  There is also the choice of a Vegetarian  

        Meal or gluten free 

 
You will have to order the vegetarian meal or gluten free  
meal with your booking (before Saturday). 

 
 

Afterwards have Coffee or Tea 

and our homemade delicious 

Cakes and Tortes 

                      (coffee/tea $3.00 – cake/torte $4.00) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

List of contents for this Newsletter:  
 The TUBONIKA DUO from Austria is coming in April! Buy your tickets NOW!!! 

 A look back at our Country Festival on the 02/02/2020 
 

                                Enjoy! 



 





















 



 
Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, the 

01st March 2020 in your calendar for our 

Herbstfest 
with FRITZ 

 

See you this Sunday,  

Dressed in RED if you can please! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone 5534 7099 and leave your name and the date of the event  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 (after 6pm) 

 email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com or just reply to this 

newsletter  

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  
visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  Here is how to do it:  

Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on 

“Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and finally click on 

“Newsletter #”..” (12-108) 

 

 

Our Stock Sport Playing times are: 

Tuesday 1pm to 5pm - Thursday 5pm to 9pm – Saturday 8.30am to 12pm – 

If you want to give it a try, just visit us on any of these days! 
 

If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it –  
If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let me know and  

I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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